
Wrote earlier today to oppose coyote killing contests.  Now I learn there is a LOOP HOLE in the bill.  
Letting nonprofits and charities conduct those contests still does not make it right and promotes killing 
with guns for the ‘fun’ of it.  Not a great lesson in these times.  Please see that Smith’s amendment is 
dropped.  mary mccracken  63036 buchanan lane OR  97850 
 


